
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Thursday, June 23, 2022 4:13 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

Docket No. 20210015 
RE We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20210015. 

Thank you! 
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1

Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2022 4:12 PM
To: 'look4gascone@gmail.com'
Subject: RE: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Dear Ms. Gascon: 
 
Thank you for your email, dated June 23, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received and read. The 
Commission Clerk will place a copy of your email in Docket No. 20210015-EI, Petition for rate increase by 
Florida Power & Light Company. We appreciate you providing the Commission with your comments. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Angelena McCoy 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
(850) 413-6042 
 
 

From: Elena GASCON <info@email.actionnetwork.org>  
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2022 4:08 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL 

 

Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks like me, over 

60 and on a fixed income and struggling to find another source of income to make ends meet. 

My electric bill is up 30% already! 

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 
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Elena GASCON  

look4gascone@gmail.com  

1717 N BAYSHORE DR, Apt 2939 THE GRAND,  

MIAMI, Florida 33132-1164 

 

  

 

 




